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Dear Bethan 

Laying of S4C’s Annual Report and Accounts 

Thank you for your letter dated 1 December. 

I can confirm that a resolution by the Assembly would require S4C’s Annual 

Report and Accounts to be laid under Standing Order 15.1(v).  Replicating the 

approach that has been adopted for BBC Wales would ensure that there is parity 

between both broadcasters and aid transparency. 

I am pleased that the Committee is engaging so positively with our public service 

broadcasters and that S4C are keen to develop their relationship with you. 

Once the Committee has made a final decision the Business Committee will need 

to consider making time available for the resolution to be taken in Plenary. 

I look forward to hearing from you further. 

 
Elin Jones AM 

Llywydd 


